
B L_G 
Borden Ladner Gervais 

PETER C.P. THOMPSON, Q.C.
T 613.787.3528
pthompson@blg.com

Borden Ladner Gervais LLP
World Exchange Plaza
100 Queen St, Suite 1300
Ottawa, ON, Canada K1P 1J9
T 613.237.5160
F 613.230.8842
blg.com

Lawyers | Patents & Trade-mark Agents

By email

November 19, 2014

Karen Hockin
Manager, Regulatory Projects
Union Gas Limited
50 Keil Drive North
Chatham, ON N7M 5M1

Dear Ms. Hockin,

Union Gas Limited (“Union”) – Hagar Liquefaction Service Rate

Board File No.: EB-2014-0012

Our File No.: 339583-000180

We wish to add two (2) further questions to those contained in our letter to you yesterday.

These questions pertain to the ability of Union’s utility business to engage in non-utility business
activities without the prior approval of the Ontario Energy Board (“OEB” or the “Board”).

Could you please provide the following additional information when responding to the questions posed
in our letter to you yesterday:

1. Please provide a copy of the undertakings between Union and its owner and the Lieutenant
Governor-in-Council (“LGIC”) containing the current constraints, if any, on Union’s business
activities; and

2. Does Union need prior OEB approval to engage in non-utility business activities? If so, then in
Union’s view, what criteria should the Board apply when determining such an approval request?

Yours very truly,

Peter C.P. Thompson, Q.C.
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c. Charles Keizer (Torys)

Board Secretary, Ontario Energy Board
Intervenors EB-2014-0012
Paul Clipsham and Ian Shaw (CME)
Vince DeRose and Emma Blanchard (BLG)
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